
Student rules when using video conferencing:

Be Safe
- Ask an adult’s permission before entering a live Zoom Meeting. -
Only put your camera on if your parent has said you are allowed. -
If you have a question you can raise your hand (virtually or in real
life)

Be Respectful
- Keep your microphone on mute unless you are asked by your

teacher to  speak.
- Listen to the ideas and opinions of others in the discussion.  -
Only use the chat function if you are having trouble with the
Zoom  Meeting.
- NO SCREEN RECORDING or SCREEN CAPTURES/SHOTS (you

do not have  the permission of others in the Zoom.
- Do not bring any pets or family members into the

Zoom. Be Responsible

- Display your best behaviour, as if you would in the
classroom.  - Be ready to listen and engage with the Zoom.
- Have your background set to ‘blur’ (see Student Help
Guide) - Wear your sports uniform top during the Zoom.



- Do not speak over your teacher or other students. Be patient and
wait  your turn.


